
 

 

Chris Peimann 
Director of Advancement 
cpeimann@TheSheldon.org 

       
Sarah Samples 
Marketing Manager 
ssamples@TheSheldon.org  
 
 
      

 
SPECIAL CONCERT ANNOUNCEMENT    July 11, 2022 
 

POSTPONED JANIS IAN CONCERT RESCHEDULED FOR DECEMBER 1 

 

The Janis Ian/Livingston Taylor concert originally scheduled for Wednesday, May 25 at 8 p.m. at 

The Sheldon has been rescheduled to Thursday, December 1, 2022 at 8 p.m.  

 

Tickets buyers able to attend the new date should retain their current tickets to use for entry to the 

show on December 1. 

 

If tickets cannot be used, buyers are eligible to request a refund, but are asked to consider donating the 

cost of their tickets to The Sheldon. 

 

If you would like to donate your tickets, please e-mail marketing@thesheldon.org with DONATE or call 

The Sheldon at 314.533.9900 ext. 40 to make your wishes known. 

 

If you would like to request a refund, please contact MetroTix at online@metrotix.com or 314.534.1111. 

Refunds must be requested by 11:59 p.m. on November 30, 2022. 

 

For more information, please call us at 314.533.9900 or e-mail marketing@thesheldon.org.  
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